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Technical change to a material modification on MultiCard 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 

the products listed below are subject to a product change and will be supplied in a modified revision. Please 
pass this product information on to your employees and, if needed, to your customers. All modifications 
mentioned have been made to support our ongoing commitment to continual improvement and ongoing product 
development.  

 

1. Initial situation 
 

 
 
 
 

2. Technical change 
 

 
 
 

Old version New version 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For over 30 years, MultiCard markers have set a standard in the field of marking terminal blocks, 
conductors, cables, and device equipment. The portfolio is made from a halogen-free, cadmium-free and 
silicone-free polyamide PA66 and is designed for printing with our PrintJet range of inkjet printers. 

For MultiCard markers in the colors white, yellow, red, blue, grey and silver we have added an additive 
in the order of approx. 2%. 
This has no effect on the known functions or properties of the marker. 
Only for the color yellow a slight color difference is visible (see picture). 
The material for other colors has not been changed. 
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3. Reason for change 
 

 
 
 
 

4. Availability 
 

 
 
 

5. Affected parts 
 

 

We hope that the changes will benefit your business and will not affect you in any significant way and apologise 
in case of any inconvenience caused. Please rest assured that we will do everything possible to achieve this 
product change as smoothly as possible with minimum or no business disruption.  

For further questions or if you need any additional assistance or information, please contact your local sales 
office directly. All contacts for sales representatives are available here: http://www.weidmueller.com/contact 

Details of this and any other product changes can also be found on our web page by following the link shown 
below  

http://www.weidmueller.com/int/service/online-support-and-downloads/product-change-notification  

Best regards 
 
Product Management 
 
Weidmüller Interface GmbH & Co. KG 
Klingenbergstraße 16, 32758 Detmold, Germany 
 
Weidmüller – Your partner in Industrial Connectivity 
We look forward to sharing ideas with you – Let’s connect. 
 
 

The change is made to prepare the material for future applications we are planning for 2024. Details of 
these applications will be announced just in time. 

The first variants will be delivered from November 2023. 
These variants can be recognised by the following addition on the back of the packaging:     

 

All MultiCard variants in white, yellow, red, blue, grey and silver. A list of all affected items (approx. 575) is 
available. 

http://www.weidmueller.com/contact
http://www.weidmueller.com/int/service/online-support-and-downloads/product-change-notification

